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Comments: Please don't prohibit fixed anchors in America's Wilderness areas. This would be very sad and

making climbing outdoors much harder and more dangerous. Fixed anchors are essential for climbing safety and

I don't understand why this is now being changed after 60+ years. America has a rich climbing legacy, and this

will greatly alter that. Please reconsider.


